
 
 
 
Welcome to the Fall 2025 Greenwood Parks and Recreation Tiny Basketball League. 
 
This league is designed for children who are 3 and 4 years old. Practices and games will 
be played at the new Greenwood Fieldhouse. This is a developmental league and 
parents are encouraged to help their children as they learn the game. Played on 4-foot 
goals, your child will learn the basics of the game without the frustration of not being able to 
shoot the ball high enough to make a basket. Practices and games are 45 minutes.   
 
The league fee is $60. Each player will receive a team jersey. 
This league is limited to the first 64 registered players.  
 
Players will be drafted to a team prior to the first practice on Thursday, October 9. In order 
for this league to succeed, each team will need a volunteer coach. If you would 
like to coach your child and be a mentor to others, please contact Jeff Madsen at 
(317) 883-8066, or madsenj@greenwood.in.gov.  
 
The following is the current schedule: 
 
Thursday October 9  5:45-6:30, 6:35–7:20 pm Practice Fieldhouse 
 
Thursday October 16  Fall Break 
 
Thursday October 23  5:45-6:30, 6:35–7:20 pm Practice Fieldhouse 
Thursday October 30  5:45-6:30, 6:35-7:20 pm GAME #1 Fieldhouse 
 
Thursday November 6  5:45-6:30, 6:35–7:20 pm GAME #2 Fieldhouse 
Thursday November 13  5:45-6:30, 6:35–7:20 pm GAME #3 Fieldhouse 
Thursday November 20  5:45-6:30, 6:35–7:20 pm GAME #4 Fieldhouse 
 
Thursday November 27  Thanksgiving Break 
 
Thursday December 4 5:45-6:30, 6:35–7:20 pm GAME #5 Fieldhouse 
Thursday December 11  5:45-6:30, 6:35–7:20 pm GAME #6 Fieldhouse 
Thursday December 18  5:45-6:30, 6:35–7:20 pm GAME #7 Fieldhouse 
 
Game days will begin with a 5-minute refresher practice.  Then we will play four 6-minute 
quarters, running clock. Each child should play at least two full 6-minute quarters. Our 
emphasis will be having fun and learning the game. 
 

If you have any questions throughout the season, feel free to contact Jeff Madsen 
at (317) 881-4545.  Let’s have a great season! 
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